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Comments: Following comments relate to the Hebgen Lake area;

1)Retain the Lionhead area as non-wilderness. Coordinate the final recommendation of the Henry's Lake

mountains w/the Targhee and make them the same. Do not break this mountain range  into two different

designations. Wilderness designation will of course eliminate snowmobiling and adversely impact local economy

(West Yellowstone). Back country designation might work but whatever happened to the old general forest zone,

in other words it is ok the way it is.

2)Appears the Cabin Creek North wilderness proposal eliminates snowmobiling in Eldridge Cr. Impacts

snowmobiling and local economy. Leave  this area as is.

3)Cabin Creek South proposed wilderness affects lower Tepee Basin and the Red Canyon areas which are

snowmobile areas.

4)The above designations will adversely affect the West Yellowstone economy. Keep these areas open to

snowmobiling.

5)Taylor/Hilgard wilderness addition along Quake Lake. Why not leave this area open to some small timber sales

coupled w/some prescribed fire for wildlife habitat improvement.  


